
Dear Sirs

HUGO'S MANLY DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION

I strongly  support this application from Hugo’s Manly.  The outdoor seating area at Hugo’s is popular and an inviting area for 
patrons to enjoy, quite unique and a drawcard to what Manly has to offer.    It is a welcoming venue for visitors and as a Manly 
resident it is convenient to showcase Manly to friends and all at its very best,   Hugo’s  is well run, a friendly venue and the 
vision to extend the outdoor seating in keeping with the site and the restaurant itself.  The development will enhance the 
proposed changes to the East Promenade and the vision the Council has for Manly.

As as local resident I strongly support this application

Sincerely, Pam Kelso

Pam Kelso
18 Edgecliffe Esplanade
Seaforth  NSW   2092
0419252333

20 November 2020
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